
Re: project number CUP23-0010. 

Planning Department < planning@edcgov.us> 
Fri 5/17/2024 12:50 PM 

To:Laura Rosen <rosen.laura@gmail.com> 

Your public comment sent on 05/17/2024 at 12:27 PM has been received for Conditional Use Permit EDH Verizon Wireless Telecommunications Facility 
(Conditional Use Permit CUP23-0010) that is on the agenda for the Planning Commission's Meeting on 05/23/2024. Thank you. 

County of El Dorado 
Planning and Building Department (Planning Services) 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-5355 
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From: Laura Rosen <rosen.laura@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 12:27 PM 

To: Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Subject: project number CUP23-0010. 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. Report Suspicious 

Please do not approve the addition of the Verizon tower up the street from our community. We already have 50' park lights at ane exit and 
would then have a 100' fake tree at the other. I understand that Verizon has many other options that would not be in the view of homes. I 
respectfully ask that another location be selected. 

Take Care, 

Laura 

Take Care, 

Laura 
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